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Decision:  2017 – 2016 TTC Capital Budget 

The Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

Approve the 2017-2026 TTC Capital Budget (including the Toronto-York Spadina 
Subway Extension and Scarborough Subway Extension) as summarized in Appendix A; 
noting that there is $2.0 billion of Unfunded Projects”. 

The Board also adopted the following motions: 

a) Request TTC staff to work with the Chair of the TTC on a reporting process for 
Commission tracking of major capital projects.

b) That staff be requested to report back on deleting the TTC specific 40% Canadian 
content requirement, in favour of the provincially mandated 25% Canadian content 
requirement for bus purchases. 


